

[bookmark: _GoBack]Dromore Road Primary School

Year 7 took part in three Poetry in Motion workshops in Term 1 under the guidance of local poet Marion Clarke; the children thoroughly enjoyed these sessions and produced some impressive poetry and art work.  The children’s work will now be submitted to a group of poets who will choose a selection to be included in a poetry anthology compiled by the Community Arts Partnership.
As part of this project the children will create an audio recording of their poem which will be submitted as part of their entry.  The audio recordings will be taking place in school on Wednesday the 29th November 2017.
[image: ]The children will attend a celebration event in the Ulster Hall on 13th March 2018 to celebrate all of the hard work they have put into their creative writing.

S McGrath                                                                                                                                                     Principal



Dromore Road Primary School

Year 7 took part in three Poetry in Motion workshops in Term 1 under the guidance of local poet Marion Clarke; the children thoroughly enjoyed these sessions and produced some impressive poetry and art work.  The children’s work will now be submitted to a group of poets who will choose a selection to be included in a poetry anthology compiled by the Community Arts Partnership.
As part of this project the children will create an audio recording of their poem which will be submitted as part of their entry.  The audio recordings will be taking place in school on Wednesday the 29th November 2017.
[image: ]The children will attend a celebration event in the Ulster Hall on 13th March 2018 to celebrate all of the hard work they have put into their creative writing.

S McGrath                                                                                                                                                     Principal

image1.jpg
roel RY




